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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

2025 Eighth Circuit Judicial Conference

The judges of the Eighth Circuit courts invite all members of the
bar to join them for the Judicial Conference July 30-August 1,
2025, at The Westin Kansas City at Crown Center in Kansas City,
Missouri.  The conference will consider the business of the
courts and address matters of importance to the administration
of justice in the Eighth Circuit.  The program committee has
assembled an excellent array of speakers and panelists on a
broad range of bankruptcy, civil, and criminal topics.  Click on
the link below for more information and to register for the
conference.
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://8thcircuit.swoogo.com/2025JudConf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

